
Safety Recall Notice
Black & Decker BV4000 

Blower/Vac 
(TYPE 1)

Black & Decker (U.S.) Inc. is recalling to repair certain BV4000 (Type 1) 
Blower/Vac because a loose connection between the unit and an 

extension cord can create heat, posing a possible fire hazard.

This recall to repair program involves only BV4000 (TYPE 1) blower/vacs. BV4000 (TYPE 1) 
blower/vacs were sold between April 2004 and July 2005.  

Please check your blower/vac as indicated below to see if it is affected.

If your Blower/Vac is included, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY and call 
Black & Decker toll free

1-866-853-2138
between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Eastern Time, Monday through Friday to 
arrange for a free repair.  For more information log on to Black & Decker’s 

web site at www.BlackandDecker.com.

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission                                                                     Post until February 15, 2007


